Approval of
Board Minutes

Financial
Report

Next Meeting

Adjournment

Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
January 21, 2020
6:00 p.m.

AMENDED

Present: Amy Dugger - Vice President, David McCalman, Tommy Wright, and Ted Watson,
Superintendent.

Vice President Amy Dugger called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ted
Watson.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended approval of the Board Minutes for December 16, 2019.
Upon a motion by David McCalman, seconded by Tommy Wright, these were approved.

Katie Odom, Chief School Financial Officer, presented the Financial Reports for November.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be held February 10, 2020, in the Andalusia High
School Library. Whole Board Training will begin at 5:30 p.m. and conclude by 7:30 p.m. and the
board meeting will follow immediately afterward.

As there was no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned.
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Ted Watson, Supermtendent




